## IMPORTANT CHANGES CONCERNING YOUR RECYCLING & TRASH SERVICE

Dear Morrisville Customers,

The recycling and trash contract between Morrisville Borough and Republic Services has been renewed for five more years. Please note the following changes:

- Trash pickup days will remain the same, but all recycling will now be collected on Thursdays. If you previously had recycling pickup on Mondays, your recycling will now be collected on Thursdays starting January 7, 2021.
- The holiday collection schedule for the year will now be on a one day delay from the day of the holiday. For example, a Monday holiday will be a Tuesday pickup, Tuesday will be Wednesday, Wednesday will be Thursday, Thursday will be Friday, and Friday will be Saturday. All pickup days will be delayed by one day during any holiday week. This includes six holidays: New Year's Day, Memorial Day, Independence Day, Labor Day, Thanksgiving Day and Christmas Day.

Please place your recycling and trash curbside the night before your scheduled collection day. Please call customer service at 610.265.6337 if you have any questions. Thank you for your business.

Sincerely, Republic Services

